
The draft regulation appears to require every residential customer for a water supplier to meet a set 
conservation amount.  Understanding that average water use is an average of high water users and low 
water users, is it fair to require even the low water users to conserve the same percentage?  This 
penalizes users who have been conserving when conservation was merely encouraged and rewards 
users who increased water usage to set a higher baseline.  Instead of a set conservation percentage, the 
regs should set a per capita baseline that will require high water users to conserve more than low water 
users. 
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